
 

21 January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

National Apprenticeship Week events - 10 and 11 February 2025 
 

As a school we have an exciting opportunity for Year 10 and 11 during 

National Apprenticeship Week. We have been invited to host events in 

school to support students in understanding their options regarding 

apprenticeships when they leave school.  

 

On Monday, 10 February 2025, we will be holding two 30 minute 

information sessions during the school day where students will learn all 

about apprenticeships and how to apply for one. 

 

On Tuesday 11 February, all students and parents are invited to an 

apprenticeship fair between 5.00pm and 7.00pm where they will have the 

opportunity to meet a range of local employers and apprenticeship 

providers, to ask questions about their companies. Companies include 

NATS, Airbus, Comserv and many more. 

 

All students who attend the fair will be put in the raffle to win a ‘Just Eat’ 

voucher. Companies will also be on the lookout to award a ‘Golden 

Ticket’ to students who ask brilliant questions and give a great first 

impression. Some of the companies are actively seeking apprentices, so if 

students are considering this route, it will be an excellent way for them to 

gain contacts for their applications in the near future.  

 

Refreshments will be served in the evening and there will be stalls set up to 

support parents with any questions they may have.   

 

If you have any questions about the event, please contact me at 

k.jervis@pcs.hants.sch.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss K Jervis 

English Teacher and Career Leader 
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